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Hello,

The following communication pertaining to the Planning Commission meeting, has been
received for your review and consideration.

Norma Orozco |Deputy Clerk of the Council
Clerk of the Council Office | 20 Civic Center Plaza | Santa Ana, CA 92701
714-647-6520 | norozco@santa-ana.org

www.santa-ana.org

www.ocvote.com

This e-mail (and attachments, if any) may be subject to the California Public Records Act,  and as such, may, therefore, be
subject to public disclosure unless otherwise exempt under the Act.

Effective March 19, 2020, Gavin Newsom, Governor of the State of California, ordered
all individuals living in the State of California to stay home or at their place of
residence, in response to the global COVID-19 outbreak. City operations are limited
to essential staff. Due to these emergency circumstances, the City’s response to
your Public Records Act request will be delayed. Thank you for your patience in
these unprecedented times.

From: Kristin Gleason <kristinkayla_g@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 01, 2020 5:48 PM
To: eComment <ecomment@santa-ana.org>
Subject: Planning Commission

Good evening,

NOT DISTRIUBTED. RECEIVED AFTER DEADLINE. 
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I am writing because I am a resident at Horizon Apartments and I am in support of the new
two-story 2,600-square-foot commercial building with a convenience store/office area/ 8
fueling gas station.
 
I believe that space needs to be utilized, and I definitely think we could use another gas station
off of North Tustin Ave.
 
 
I apologize for being a few days late in emailing my support.
 
Best of luck & stay healthy!
 
 
Kristin Gleason


